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March 14, 2008

Dear LRMP Participants and Interested Parties:

Re: Vanderhoof Access Management Plan for Forest Recreation

The Integrated Land Management Bureau in collaboration with a wide range of stakeholders,
public and government agencies including: the Ministry of Forests and Range; Ministry of
Tourism, Sports and the Arts; and the Ministry of Environment, has completed a review and
update process for the Vanderhoof Access Management Plan. Revisions to the plan are in
response to the mountain pine beetle epidemic and associated risk to values in the
Vanderhoof LRMP.

The Vanderhoof Access Management Plan for Forest Recreation provides the most current
information for the management of access in the Vanderhoof LRMP planning area. This
updated plan was developed through an iterative and transparent process and provides
choices and flexibility for implementation and continuous improvement.

This policy plan is endorsed by the Regional Executive Director of the Integrated Land
Management Bureau and is being provided to you for consideration and implementation.

Should you require additional information about the plan, please refer to the following website:
http://iimbwww.gov.bc.cal/lup/Irmp/northern/vanderhf/index.html

| would like to thank everyone who participated in this process and look forward to working
with you in the future.

Yours truly,

-

1 A 4
! M. 47 /
Haeard Mk
L

Howard Madill
Regional Executive Director
Integrated Land Management Bureau
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